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Friday 14th October 2022 

 

Year 6 Residential – Kingswood Dearne Valley 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

We are pleased to announce that we have booked a residential for Year 6. We will be visiting 

Kingswood – Dearne Valley from Wednesday, 7th June to Friday 9th June 2023 

 

For more information on the site, please visit the Kingswood – Dearne Valley website: 

 

https://www.kingswood.co.uk/locations/dearne-valley 

 

The cost of the residential will be £250. This includes all daytime and evening activities, 

accommodation, three warm meals a day and transport. School has subsidised this trip to keep 

the costs as low as possible. 

 

To give you further information on this trip, we will be holding a meeting on Wednesday 2nd 

November at 3.30pm in Jakarta (Class 14, Mrs Cassidy’s classroom). At this meeting we will be 

able to give you more information and answer any questions you have. If you are unable to 

attend, we will be available at other times to talk and will aim to post as much information as 

possible on our website and Seesaw. Please note, you do not need to attend the meeting in 

order for your child to attend the residential. 

 

As with any school trip, we would expect all children to demonstrate the Milford Values 

throughout the school year and we will also expect to see outstanding behaviours and attitudes. 

Should this not be the case and we have cause for concern, your child may lose their place. We 

would appreciate your support with this.  

 

To confirm a place for you child, a non-refundable £25 deposit needs to be paid via the school 

Gateway app. We currently have space for all the children in Year 6 to attend, however we 

need to confirm final numbers by Christmas, therefore deposits need to be paid by Wednesday 

21st December. We appreciate that some children will not want to come but we would love to 

see as many children as possible coming with us, as we have seen over many years of residential 

how beneficial these trips are. Please do come and see us if you have any questions whether it 

be about the trip or finances as we will be able to help you.  

 

The remainder of the balance will need to be paid to the office by Friday 26th May in either one 

payment or instalments. Again, this will need to be paid online. If your child is entitled to receive 

support for school visits, a deposit will need to be paid and any contribution towards the final 

amount would be appreciated (please see us if you have any questions). 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year 6 Team  
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